
Bristol Water guided Pike Fly Fishing days with resident

guide John Horsey

Bristol Water are pleased to announce 4 days of Guided Pike Fly Fishing with resident guide

John Horsey during the 2023 pike fly fishing trials at Blagdon Lake.

John has been guiding on Chew Valley Lake and Blagdon lakes for the past 30 years and has

been involved with the pike trials at Chew Valley since they began. His knowledge of the lakes

and his incredible record speaks for itself. Noteworthy captures to John’s boat include a

magnificent, authenticated fly caught fish of 40lb 8oz in 2015 when guiding Italian angler Enrico

Pini at Chew Valley Lake.

Bristol Water is pleased to offer John’s services during the pike fly fishing trials hosted at Blagdon

lake during 2023. All bookings are to be paid directly to Bristol Water Fisheries and notification of

attendees must be given with 24 hours of booking date.

John Horsey said:

“These days are primarily aimed at pike fly anglers who want to experience the spectacle of

Blagdon for Pike fly fishing in season 2023“

Guided days with John horsey are available on the following dates:

Tuesday 2nd May 2023

Sunday 21st May 2023

Monday 2nd October 2023

Saturday 21st October 2023

All tackle can be provided if required. Anglers must adhere to the Bristol Water Fisheries pike fly

fishing rules and regulations.


